
  
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

Two diocesan events at the 

Feast of Christ the King 

 

Montreal, November 17, 2020 – On Saturday, November 21, at 7:30 p.m. at Mary Queen 

of the World Cathedral, Archbishop Christian Lépine will preside at a Eucharistic 

celebration at the Feast of Christ the King. 

The doors of the Cathedral will remain open to welcome participants at this celebration 

until the maximum number of 25 persons has been reached. The live-streamed Mass 

may also be followed on YouTube du Diocèse de Montréal.   

As part of the same celebration, the Youth Ministry invites you to an evening of adoration, 

music, prayer and witness this Friday, November 20, at 8:00 p.m., led by members of the 

MJYM youth network. 

The Prayer Vigil marking the Feast of Christ the King will close the liturgical year in 

celebration and thanksgiving. To participate in this virtual evening, click on this link: 

https://bit.ly/3pEZwjJ 

On the Feast of Christ the King, we celebrate our King who rules not in the manner of 

princes of this world, but who humbles Himself and gives His life for all, so that we may 

experience His Glory by His side. It is the reign of love, the only reign in which all 

humankind know happiness! This is what we desire, and this is what we are building with 

Jesus. 
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Information: 
 

Erika Jacinto 
Press secretary, Archbishop’s office 
Director of Communications and Media Relations 
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Montreal 
ejacinto@diocesemontreal.org 
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